
 

 
 
                                      
 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING WEEK 
BEGINNING 2ND MAY and WEEK BEGINNING 20th JUNE 

The school will be closed Monday 2nd May for the Bank 
Holiday AND Thursday 5th May for a Training Day when the 
school will be used as a polling station. 
 

The school will be closed on Thursday 23rd June for a Training 
Day when the EU referendum is held. The school will be open 
on Monday 6th June after the half-term break. 
 

Have a lovely Bank Holiday Weekend! 
 

PREVENT IMPORTANT INFORMATION SESSION FOR 
PARENTS/CARERS 

You are invited to an important information session on 
Wednesday 4th May 6pm – 7pm led by Coventry’s PREVENT 
Co-ordinator, Geoff Thomas.  This session follows on from a 
presentation by Mrs O’Hara at the start of the Spring Term. 
This is an opportunity for you to find out more about the 
Government’s PREVENT agenda, how it aligns with school 
values, and links with local and national issues connected with 
ISIS and Syria. PREVENT is part of the Government’s 
counter-terrorism strategy and is about stopping people 
becoming terrorists or supporting terrorism through 
radicalisation. Please book your place online via the school’s 
booking system or via the School Office. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
WATER BOTTLES 
 

Please ensure that your child brings 
a drink of water to school each day 
in a named plastic bottle. This 
applies to pupils in all year groups 
as it is important to keep them 
hydrated and alert throughout the 
day. The bottle must be taken home 
and washed each day for health and hygiene reasons.  
 
CHILDREN’S SAFETY  - A SAFEGUARDING ISSUE 

It has been bought to our attention that an increasing number 
of children are being dropped off at school before the gates 
are open and the bell has rung. You are reminded that the 
school is responsible for children between 8.45am and 3.30pm. 
Before this time, the school is not liable if a child has an 
accident, even if they are on the premises. Children should be 
supervised at all times outside of school hours,  
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Before School Clubs – These clubs start at 8 am, please do not 
drop your children off before this time as there is no one on-site 
to supervise them, thank you. 



GLEE CLUB PERFORMANCE 

On Tuesday the 10th May the school is 
proud to present a performance by The 
Pearl Hyde Glee Club. Parents/carers are 
invited to join us for an evening of music 
at 6pm. They have been working hard learning their repertoire 
with Miss Gray for this performance. Please book your place 
online using the school’s online booking system. 
 
JOIN US - COFFEE MORNING 
 

Friday 20th May: 9.30am – 10.30am 
Refreshments will be served after the Celebration Assembly. 
Everyone welcome for a coffee and chat. 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

E-SAFETY WORKSHOP 
 

We are holding two E-Safety workshops on Tuesday 24th May, 
an afternoon and evening session. 
 

If you want to learn more about; Online safety, how to 
support your child using the internet, social networking sites 
and much more… book your place online. 
 
FAMILY FUN DAY 
Join us on Saturday 18th June for our family 
fun day. There will be games and challenges 
for grown-ups and children, refreshments, 
hopefully some sunshine and definitely lots 
of fun! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  Book online using the Parents Evening Booking System. You can find the link on the school website. 
 

Wednesday 4th May 6pm-7pm: Geoff Thomas Coventry Prevent Co-ordinator information session for parents/carers 

Thursday 5th May: School Closed for Teacher Training Day 

9th – 13th May: KS2 SATs Tests 

Tuesday 10th May 6pm-7pm: Glee Club Singing Performance 

15th – 19th May: Year 6 Residential Trip to Dol-y-Moch 

Friday 20th May 9.10am: KS1 & EYFS Celebration Assembly 

Tuesday 24th May 2.15pm-3.15pm OR 6pm-7pm: E-Safety Parent/Carer Workshop with visiting facilitator Jane Key 

Friday 27th May 9.10am: KS2 Celebration Assembly 

Monday 30th May – Friday 3rd June: School Closed for Half Term 

Monday 6th June: School Open 

Wednesday 8th June 6pm-7pm: Repeat of the Health and Relationship Education Parent / Carer information session – no 
children please 

Saturday 18th June 1pm-3pm: Family Fun Day 

 


